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First, I’d like to recognize our middle school city champs. Congratulations to the Secrist Middle 

School Boys Volleyball team!  

The Scorpions had a great season! They are the Pantano Division Champs and TUSD 

Tournament Champs for the second year in a row. The team finished the season undefeated, 

losing only two sets the entire season. Here are some numbers, the boys outscored their 

opponents by a total of 402 to 124, served 226 more aces and only gave up 58 aces. Incredible 

numbers! 

A quote from their Coach, “What I’m most proud of is the way that they all played together as a 

team. Moving together as a unit, passing to each other, covering for each other and trusting 

each other on the court was great to watch.” 

Great job, Secrist Scorpions, come on up. 

Jackson Ashton   Managers 

Dylan Bradford   Jessica Friauf 

Orion Dugger    Kailee Lumadue 

Eric Foiryolo    Jenna Tims 

Marcell Kelly    David Chibasa 

Joey Parker 

Ian Skupeika    Coaches 

Trevion Watkins   Phil Norman 

Curtis Wyble    Ken Freed 

Clayton Vallentine 

Cesar Quero 
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Next up is another team of State Champions, the Sabino High School Spiritline – All Girl Division 

3 Show Cheer State Champions. These young ladies are incredibly dedicated, beginning practice 

every morning at 5:30 a.m. All that hard work paid off. The team is ready to head to Anaheim in 

March for the Nationals! 

Come on down, Sabino Spiritline! 

 

Cassidy Cunningham    Head Coach  

Kayla Galbraith    Mark Miller 

Saorise Gallagher     Assistant Coach  

Maya Gastellum     Debbie Walkovich 

Brittney Graham 

Olivia Griffen 

Mallory Hughson 

Taylor Johnson 

Abigail Rustand 

Elisabeth Smith 

Ashley Sprenger 

Caroline Stelmach 

Jordyn Thompson 

Yvonne Valenzuela 

Elizabeth West 
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Invite community to the State of the District Feb 27 

I also wanted to be sure to invite the board and our community to this year’s State of the 

District on February 27th. We’ll be at Tucson High Magnet School at 6pm. This year we’re 

shaking things up a bit with a Student and Staff “Takeover” as we celebrate the big 

achievements and look ahead to the future.  

We hope to see you there, but we’ll also live stream on TucsonUnified.org if you can’t make it 

in person.  
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